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Comments: The USFS created a specific policy dealing with the planned phasing out of the ANILCA cabins from

the national forest. The USFS needs to follow through on that policy and remove the cabins as explicitly

proposed. I oppose any remodeling of a rule that continues the use off the ANILCA cabins. This is of the utmost

importance to cabins located among designated wilderness.

 

In summary I oppose the proposed revision to Alaska Region Supplement Forest Service Handbook 2709.11,

Chapters 40 and 50: Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act Cabin Policy, and Associated Permit

Terms and Conditions. Maintain special use authorizations for the ANILCA cabins and phase them out as

originally intended.

 

Thank you.

Paul Daniello

Pendleton, OR


